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-Raptor visitor management/emergency response system to be installed

over the summer

-ordering of window film and security cameras continues

Counseling/Mental Health-Stacy Force

-Safety & Wellness night scheduled for 05/11/23 at BCTEA 6:30 pm

Parents and students are welcome, fentanyl presentation and mental

health presentation for parents.

-New crisis team member to be added.

Health Services-Joy Keohane

-COVID and flu cases in Tarrant County continue to decrease.

-Stop the Bleed presentations for 7-12th grades scheduled on 03/08/23 and

04/19/23. One hundred students signed up for each class. About ⅓ actually

attended the first date.

Child Nutrition

-No upt n.N



mailto:KellyRall@hebisd.edu

